
Dryden - 30 Earl Street
(807) 223-4006

newdryden@confederationcollege.ca

Marathon - 2 Ontario Street, Suite 12
(807) 229-3223

newmarathon@confederationcollege.ca

Thunder Bay - 960 William Street 
(807) 473-3829

new@confederationcollege.ca

THUNDER BAY
September 9, 2023 
Maadaadizi
Marina Park - Thunder Bay 
This annual Indigenous post-secondary
student orientation is organized by Seven
Generations Education Institute and several
community partners. They are welcoming
post-secondary Indigenous students and
their families to their respective campuses
and to the City of Thunder Bay. NEW will be
on-site to share information about
employment opportunities and services
available. 
September 13 & 14, 2023 
CEN-CAN Expo
Fort William Gardens - Thunder Bay

Central Canada's Resource Expo 2023 is just
around the corner with over 300 exhibitors
showcasing the latest technologies, services
and advancements! If you're looking to strike
gold, contact NEW! We will explore your
employment needs and hammer out a plan
to help you succeed in today's labour market. 
September 19 & 20, 2023 
Level-Up! Skilled Trades Event 
CLE Coliseum - Thunder Bay
Level Up! is an Ontario Government initiative
program designed to introduce high school
students to the skilled trades. It’s a way to
show young people the options out there, talk
face to face with people working in the
trades, ask questions and get first-hand
information. To support apprenticeship in the
region, NEW will have a booth to connect with
those interested in working in the trades. 
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September 20, 2023 
CarePartners Information Fair 
NEW Office - Thunder Bay
NEW will be hosting an information fair in
support of CarePartners; an accredited
home health care provider. Stop by our office
- 960 William Street, Thunder Bay from
10:00am-4:00pm to receive information
about CarePartners, training and
employment opportunities. CarePartners are
actively recruiting  Personal and Home
Support Workers.

DRYDEN 
September 14, 2023
Hello Neighbour 
NEW Office - Dryden
NEW Dryden is excited to be hosting the
much anticipated 'Hello Neighbour' event
from 11:00am-2:00pm CDT on-site at 30 Earl
Street. NEW is partnering with the Thunder
Bay Newcomer Legal Clinic (virtually) and
The Multicultural Association of Kenora &
District to offer a range of support to anyone
new to the Dryden area. If you need
employment support, legal aid or having
difficulties settling into a new community, let
NEW help you! 

MARATHON 
When it comes to outreach and community
engagement, there's always something in
the works! Follow NEW Marathon on social
media to learn about upcoming event dates
and times as they become available.

UPCOMING EVENTS!

Northwest Employment Works is a mouthful, so
just call us NEW!

https://www.northwestworks.ca/

